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Acad-101/ 13th Jan 2022

HId1 / NOTICE

It has been observed that in the first Online GATE Mock Test held
on 07.01.2022 the participation of the current final year B.Tech students was
very poor. It is therefore brought to the notice of all concerned that appearing
in online GATE mock test is compulsory for all current B.Tech. final year
students.

This is issued with the approval of the competent authority.

Dean (Acad)

Copy forwarded for kind information & necessary action to :
1) Director, NIT Silchar for kind information
2) All HoD’s for information

3) Dr. R. Patgiri, Asstt. Professor, CSE Deptt. for uploading the notice on the
Institute website.



